
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

October 16, 2023 
 

Student Council 

A big congrats to Mr. Cairns class for winning the Food Drive! Way to go!!! Thank you to all staff and 
students who contributed to this, as well as the Car Wash- and Pop-Up shop, the Barrie Food Bank 
was very grateful. 

 

GSA 
The GSA is meeting again today in room 124 for lunch! Bring your prideful and ready-for-change 
spirit for today’s meeting! 

 

Flag Football 
Your Innisdale Invaders Flag Football Team will be touching down at Maple Ridge today at 2:30 for 
their playoff game. Also, Flag Football will be having a practice at lunch on the field.  

 

Cross Country 
Running 

Attention cross country runners. Your next race is Thursday, October 19 in Parry Sound. Please 
check Google classroom for details. There is a practice today after school and remember: There is 
no such thing as an inferior runner, only inferior effort! 

 
Guidance Grads - tomorrow at 9:20 Laurentian University will be in the library to answer your questions and fill 

you in on all their awesome opportunities. Surrounded by a golf course, conservation area, five 
lakes and all sorts of trails, Laurentian is a bilingual university located in Sudbury, Ontario. Among 
other things, it is known for its 19:1 student to professor ratio. 

 
JEDI/Diversity 
Club 

If you want to help make Innisdale more inclusive and to celebrate cultural diversity, it's time to get 
involved. The JEDI team from last year is starting back up again -- that's the Justice, Equity, 
Diversity & Inclusion Team. This is open to ALL students and is a chance to plan events to celebrate 
our diverse cultures. Please plan to join us this WEDNESDAY at lunch in Room 133 at the start of 
lunch. That's just across the hall from the office. 

 
Manufacturing 
SHSM 

Attention all manufacturing SHSM students. There will be a mandatory meeting today at lunch in 
room 168. Again, Manufacturing SHSM students go to room 168 after the announcement. 

SHSM Programs All S.H.S.M. students please listen up. If you still need your Standard First Aid & CPR certifications, 
please sign up for this training ASAP. The sign-up sheets are on the wall across from the Guidance 
office. Space is limited, sign-up for your preferred training session today. Sign-up closes on Oct. 
19th. 
 

 


